The Washington County Sheriff’s Office is now accepting applications for an opening in the
Investigations division.

Washington County and TCOLE Applications are available on line at The Washington County
Sheriff’s Office website https://www.washingtoncosheriff.org search under “employment
opportunities”.  Applications closing date: July 18th, 2025.

Hourly pay for this position ranges from $28.64 to $31.00 depending on experience.
Additional pay for Mental health, intermediate, advanced or master’s certificates.

To Qualify for this position, you must possess a valid TCOLE license, have at least an
intermediate certificate, have at least five years’ experience as an Investigator with a Law
Enforcement agency, have TCOLE 3737 New Supervisors Training (or obtain within 90 days after
hire), be able to pass a medical / drug screen, a thorough back ground check, and psychological
evaluation if the applicant has not been commissioned within the last 180 days.
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